
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MARCH 20, 2018 
 

Item 14, Report No. 10, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on March 20, 2018. 
 
 
 

14 DEPUTATION – MR. JOHN SANTORO,  
 REQUESTING WRITTEN SUPPORT FROM COUNCIL 
 FOR THE INSTALLATION OF TRAFFIC LIGHTS 
 AT THE ENTRANCE/EXIT OF 9225-9235-9245-9255 JANE STREET  
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That the deputation by Mr. John Santoro, and Communication C1, Petition, 

be received; 
 
2) That York Region be requested to: 
 

(a) Conduct a detailed traffic signal warrant analysis at the intersection 
of Jane Street and the entrance to 9225-9235-9245-9255 Jane Street; 

 
(b) Conduct an operational review to improve signal timing coordination 

between Jane Street and Rutherford Road, and Jane Street and Auto 
Vaughan Drive, to increase gaps in northbound and southbound 
traffic to facilitate better access/egress from 9225-9235-9245-9255 
Jane Street, without reducing overall traffic flow or level of service 
within the area; and 

 
(c) Assess the suitability of the Jane Street and Auto Vaughan Drive 

intersection to accommodate vehicles making northbound “U-turns” 
as a second option for residents of 9225-9235-9245-9255 Jane Street 
to access southbound Jane Street; and 

 
3) That a copy of this resolution be sent to York Region.  
 
 


